
 

 

7th November 2023 

 

Dear Year 11 Parent/Carer 

Next Wednesday 15th November is Year 11 Parents' Evening. The evening will 

take place on Teams with the same format as last year's Year 10 Parents' Evening. 

Students have received an appointment slip so that you can plan your 

appointments for the evening and then your child can make appointment with 

their teachers for each subject. The evening will run from 4.30pm until 8.00pm 

and appointments should be 5 minutes each. 

If you have any problems during the evening, you can 

email: parentsevening@staidans.co.uk and we will endeavour to support you. If 

you would like to contact Mr Margerison, Head of Year during the evening, you 

can use the 'Year 11 Parents Evening Team'. 

Careers advisers will be available during the Parents' Evening to discuss Post 16 

options and Work Experience. If you would like to book an appointment to 

discuss options, please email careersstaff@staidans.co.uk with your availability. 

We hope that you find the evening enjoyable and informative and look forward 

to meeting you again. 

Warm regards 

Mr L Margerison  

Head of Year 11 


